Gordon Dodge

GENERAL INSURANCE AUTOMOBILE-FIRE-CASUALTY-LIABILITY 179 HUDSON DRIVE

SPACE FOR RENT

Approximately 2,600 square feet of space in the basement of the Federal Building Terrace Bay, Ontario.

All inquiries to be forwarded to:

Manager, Administrative Services
Department of Public Works, Canada
123 March Street, 5th Floor
Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario.

DEAR FRIENDS OF TERRACE BAY:

It is not easy to say "Farewell" when one has experienced deep and lasting friendships. But I must say that "farewell" with a deep gratitude for having had the privilege of being with you, even though for only a little while.

My wish was to extend a hand of gratitude to each and every one for your kindness and love; but time was limited and I must resort to this "impersonal way".

I thank especially, you, young people: you have given me a new vision on life: that "life is worth living"; that tomorrow will not be as bleak as today; that one must be a "restless flame" if society is to experience a rebirth in a new and meaningful tomorrow.

May we remain friends forever And may God Love You.
Your Friend Always,
Father Tony Gvora.

EXCELLENT OPPORTUNITY

Distributors for your area — latest equipment in candy bars, snack machines, etc. No Selling. To qualify must have car, references, \$1,000 to \$3,500 cash. A'few hours weekly can net excellent income, more full time. We establish all routes. For personal interview write, including phone number, to: B. V. DISTRIBUTORS LIMITED, Box 68, Walkerville Postal Station, WINDSOR 15, Ontario.



25TH ANNIVERSARY COUPLE HONOURED

On January 9th, about fifty friends gathered at the home of Syl and Lou Duquette to honour Marge and Scotty Hamilton on the occasion of their 25th Wedding Anniversary.

An enjoyable evening of reminiscing and dancing was held. A buffet supper was served at midnight.

The buffet table was centred with a beautiful tiered cake flanked by silver tapers. The cake was made and decorated by Mrs. Harry Gusul.

A delightful surprise was the arrival of Marj and Scotty's daughter Bonnie and son-in-law Lloyd Phillips, from Kincardine, Ontario.

Jack Caccamo presented the couple with a beautiful chest of silver from their friends. Other gifts were a lovely hand-hooked rug, an electric coffee pot and mugs, a silver entree dish, from Scotty's Aunt and Uncle in Scotland, was also received.

Out of town guests attending were Mr. and Mrs. D. Armstrong and Mr. and Mrs. B. Daniw, from Thunder Bay.

MOOSE SPONSOR TEEN DANCE

On Friday night, January 8th a new venture was tried out, with surprisingly good results.

The Moose Lodge opened their hall for a Teen Dance, and are happy to report that the kids acted like adults and were treated in the same manner.

Dancing was to the Music of the "Hedstones" a local group - loud and good. The Hedstones are managed by John Vienneau.

Tables and chairs were set up, pop, chips and chocolates bars were available. Some of the ladies of the Moose prepared and served hamburgers and coffee. cont'd page 8